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DEEP DESCRlPTjCJ,1 

The following Real Esh.le is situated in the Slate of Dhio, County of Huskingum, 
To•mship of Washington and is bounded and described as follows: 

Being a part of the Fourth lluarter of Township 1, Range 7 oi the Un;ted Slates 
Military Lands and being a part of the premises described on Volume 566, Page 134 of 
the 1'1usk,ngum County Deed Records, beginning for reference at the southeast corner 
of a 106 acre tract described in Volume 324, Page 413 of the Muskingum County Deed 
Records said corner also being the southeast corner of the southwest quarter of the 
northeast quarter of said Fourth lluarter; thence along the ea.st line of sa,d 106 
acre tract Horth S degrees East 2082.34 feet to an existing ,ron pipe and the 
principal place of beginning; thence South 86 degrees 57 minutes 37 seconds I.oles\ 
362,01 feet to an iron pin set; thence Horth 2 degrees 42 n,inutes 40 seconds West 
155.03 feet to an iron pin set; thence Horth 87 degrees 26 minutes 00 seconds East 
(the basis of bearings herein described) 382.83 feet to an iron pipe found, passing 
,ron pins found at 69.03 feet and 222,79 fe�t; thence South 5 degrees OS mihules 3! 
seconds West 153,41 het to the principal place of beginning, containing J.31 urH, 
more or less, subject to all legal highwa.ys and easements. 

There is a!)pended to the above decribed tract an EASEMENT providing ingress and 
egress to Boggs Road and extending over land formerly owned by Leonard J. Cwrry and 
described in Volume 261 1 Page 447 of the Husk1ngum County Oeed Rocords. Said 
easenent is bounded and described as follows.: 

rL 

Being a. part of the Fourth lluarter of TD""nship I, Range 7 of the United States 
Hil itary Lands; beginning for reference at the southeast corner of a 106 acre tract 
described in Volume 324, Page 413 of the HusKingum County Oeed Records said corner 
also being the southeast corner of the southwest Guarler of the northeast quarter of 
said Fourth lluarter; thence along the east line of said 106 acre tract North 5 
degrees Ent 2082,34 feet to an ui .. t1ng iron pipe; thence South 86 degrees 57 
minutes 37 seconds lolest 362.01 feet to an iron pin set; thence Horth 2 degrees 42 
minutes 40 seconds West 155.03 feet to an iron p,n set and the principal plate of 
beginning; thence continuing Horth 2 degrees 42 minutes 40 seconds West 28! .45 feet 
along the west 1 ine of said easement which 1s a seven foot wide strip of grcund 
parallel to said west line. 

This description is written based on a survey niade October 2, 1986, 
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